
From: Cheryl Stanton <cmseph94@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/22/2014 9:32:36 PM
Subject: An article from Columbia The State

Here's an article from Columbia The State I thought you might like: Midlands People & Achievements 
Bill and Kenny Bingham.

(Sent via my iPhone's Columbia The State application. Visit the App Store to download or learn
more).

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:Cheryl%20Stanton%20%3Ccmseph94@yahoo.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
http://www.thestate.com/2014/05/21/3459823/midlands-people-achievements-bill.html
http://www.thestate.com/2014/05/21/3459823/midlands-people-achievements-bill.html
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/state-south-carolinas-homepage/id511921363

